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Catalpa Ct. Drainage Improvements to Begin next week 
 
 
In November 2008, PECA and homeowners on and 
around Catalpa Ct. met with Parish leaders, 
Drainage Director Kazam Alikhani and the Street 
Dept. Director Randy Nicholson.   As you probably 
already know, Catalapa Ct. has collected excessive 
water for many years since the street was built on a 
downwards slope putting the flow of water running 
towards Catalpa.  The Parish surveyed what 
improvements would best to address the issue and now ready to begin the 
work.   Although the street slopes to Catalpa, the drainage underneath does 
slope properly to Oak Alley, so the solution is to add additional drains on the 
street to help get the water in the drains before it has a chance to flow to 
Catalpa.  The work will begin next week.  If you have questions, call or 
email me. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Charles Miller, III 
president@plantationestates.org 
cell 439-3164 
 
 
 

         


